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SUBJECT: Draft Warren County Open Space Plan

The Warren County Planning Board invites you to attend its next meeting on April 28, 2008 at
8:00 p.m. to discuss the draft Open Space Plan. A short presentation will be given and the floor
opened for comments and questions. A copy of the draft Executive Summary and map of
Proposed Tier One Properties for Acquisition is enclosed for your review.

At this point printed copies of the draft plan are available for inspection at the Warren County
Planning Department office. I anticipate the draft Plan to be made available on CD ROM and on
the county’s website no less than 1 week prior to the meeting.

The Board will like to hear your comments on the plan. If you cannot attend the meeting, you
may submit written comments to the County Planning Department until May 5, 2008. This will
allow the board’s sub-committee to review all comments delivered at the meeting as well as those
submitted in writing in time before the May 19 County Planning Board meeting where changes
may be made to the draft Plan.

A public hearing on the Plan will likely be scheduled for Monday, June 30, 2008.
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